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Together, we are facing a truly unprecedented situation and firstly we hope and wish that all brothers and 

sisters in the UK are healthy and doing well. The global coronavirus pandemic is affecting all of our 

families, our businesses, our communities, and our way of life. During this time, we did not want to stop 

our CARP activities so we decided to continue with some online platforms. We wanted to reach out and 

update you on how we're approaching the situation. 

 

 
 

CARP-Instagram Live Meetings 
 

Everyone in Albania uses Instagram, so we decided to do our meetings on Instagram Live. Every 

Wednesday at 18:00 our guests and members join the Instagram live and enjoy the program of a short 

motivational speech, some nice perfomances and some entertaining games so everyone can find some joy 

on these boring quarantine days. 

 

Then we decided to add another live meeting during the week except the one on Wednesday. We wanted 

to do CARP-Live meetings with different VIPs around Albania and interview them. So we started to 

communicate with some famous people in Albania, mainly singers or instrument players because except 

interviewing them, we wanted to hear them perform aswell. When other people saw famous singers 

joining our live meetings and even co-hosting them, there was a great interest for many other people to 

join and be part of CARP. 

 

CARP – Zoom Meetings 
 



 

 

After seeing the success of the Instagram Live meetings, we decided to do some other meetings in 

ZOOM, so we could have more interaction with guests who were more interested in CARP. Every 

Thursday we do a meeting with 4 GPA missionaries who were in our center before the pandemic hit 

Albania. They brought many guests in our center so we are trying to have these meetings with them and 

the guests so they can keep up with CARP lectures and values. 

 

Since not everyone can join at a specific day and time, we are trying to do ZOOM meetings even with 

guest who can't join. So we are giving lectures individually to guests who want to finish the 16 lectures 

cycle of Divine Principle. We even did some workshops in ZOOM with a target group of guests who 

were interested and wanted to take the DP lectures. 

 

 
 

Future Plans 
 

We plan to continue all our meetings online even though digital witnessing and meetings have some 

hardships. Next week we are planning to have another Divine Principle workshop and we are hoping it 

goes well. 

 

We want to send our best wishes and our love to all the UK brothers and sisters. 

 

Thank you so much for all the moral and financial support you have given us ! 

 

God Bless You! 

 

 


